
March 27, 2018

Dear Parent,   

This summer Montebello PAAL has the opportunity to partner with a state-wide charter school that has 
funding for summer youth programs in California.  Fortunately, what we do qualifies for this resource. Last 
year state-wide $1.2 million was provided with over 20,000 children and youth participating. 

In a nutshell, for every 12 hours of program time that we document, Montebello PAAL will receive a 
donation for each child/youth that is registered.  As part of our registration process, you will be able to 
register your son/daughter which will benefit them by supporting the events and activities that Montebello 
PAAL provides.  

In addition, this partnership will be offered every summer and will be an on-going source of support to 
Montebello PAAL which will allow us to keep our program fees at the current rate. 

Thank you for your support,

Rosemary Sanchez
Montebello PAAL
Youth Program Coordinator
(213) 610-1928  |  rsanchez@cityofmontebello.com

Karen Rothstein
Cal-Prep Academy Summer Enrichment 
Program 916-804-0274




